
Zhang Named USCAP Ambassador 

 

Third year resident Bo Zhang, M.D., has been approved to the 
USCAP Ambassador Program.   

Ambassadors are essential advocates for USCAP, promoting 
the benefits of joining the practicing pathology community 
and inspiring medical students to pursue careers in the 
specialty.  With aims to connect with the next generation of 
pathologists, the program highlights the transition of 
committed pathologists-in-training into leadership roles as 
they mature professionally. 

With the support of UTSW Pathology Residency Director, Dr. James Burner, and because of 
his active participation in USCAP, Dr. Zhang will begin his two-year term in February 2025.  
The Ambassadors will provide guidance and orientation to trainees, first-time attendees, 
and Global Partner Award Recipients at the Annual Meeting in Boston next March. 


